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20th October 2021 

Dear Parents, 
 

Non-uniform Day 
This Friday, 22nd October, we will be holding a non-uniform day. For a suggested donation of £1 
children will be permitted to wear clothes of their own choice. Monies raised will be for school 
funds which helps to pay towards such things as school trips and visitors in school. We have had 
several themed days in school so far this term including; Drum and Dance Workshops, Egyptian 
workshop and Teach Rex, which the children have thoroughly enjoyed. It is fundraising days such 
as Non-Uniform day which allow us to introduce our children to these experiences. 

 
Half Term 

School also closes for half-term this Friday at 3:00pm and re-opens for our children on Tuesday 
2nd November at 8:50am to 8:55am. 
 

COVID 
We continue to maintain high standards of hygiene and ventilation in school to minimise the risk of 
transmission and to keep the environment safe while trying to ensure the children have a full and 
enjoyable learning experience. Cases of infection remain high and particularly in our neighbouring 
borough, Trafford, so it is important we continue to follow government guidelines. If your children 
have any of the 3 main symptoms: 
 

1. High temperature 
2. New, continuous cough 
3. Loss or change to sense of smell or taste 

 
please do not bring them in to school. Please inform the school and arrange for a PCR test. I have 
enclosed, with this letter, a reminder of these guidelines and also what you should do if your child 
experiences any secondary symptoms.  
 
It continues to be a challenging time for everyone but it remains important that we are kind to 
each other. 
 
Wishing all our children and families a happy and safe half term break. Please do encourage your 
child to read over the half term break. We want the best for all our children. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Ray Moloney 
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